
MONTAGUE TOWNSHIP 
EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTRE 

July 7, 2020 MINUTES 
 

 
The Emergency Operations Centre (EOC) meeting was opened at 12:05pm on 
Tuesday, July 7th, 2020 through Zoom meeting by Jasmin Ralph, Clerk Administrator 
 
Members Present:  
  Clerk Administrator Jasmin Ralph 
  Treasurer Andrew Hodge 
  Administrative Assistant Kristy Warwick 

Public Works Manager Jamie McCarthy 
Reeve Bill Dobson  
Public Information Officer Klaas Van Der Meer 

 
Members Absent:  

Community Emergency Management Coordinator (CEMC) Miles Greer 

1. Minutes from the previous meeting: 

The EOC reviewed the minutes and noted the following: 

• It was noted that the rescheduling of Large Item Drop Off Day would not be 
proceeding due to many factors relating to Health and Safety procedures to keep 
staff and the public safe.   

2. COVID-19 Updates 

 

• Clerk Administrator J. Ralph noted that Doug Ford was discussing extending 

certain emergency measures until the end of the 2020. The EOC will continue to 

watch for updates. 

 

3. Public Health Directive – Mask Use Indoors 

 

Clerk Administrator J. Ralph discussed the new information given from the Health Unit 
about mandatory masks. The EOC discussed the timeline for reopening of the 
Township office at the beginning of August. 
 

4. Other Business 

 

Public Works Manager J. McCarthy stated that the new playground had been installed 
beside Rosedale Hall and that signs needed to attached to the structure reminding 
residents that it was closed until further notice.  
 



The EOC did not declare an emergency at this time.  
 
The EOC decided that further meetings with be at the call of the chair.  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:25 pm. 


